
Ward, Frank E. January 26, l9lO 

Frank E. Ward to James J. Hill. 

"I have been informed that at a meeting of 
the B~rlington~directors, to be held in the 
near futurg, M Miller will be elected Presi- 
dent and M Byram Vice-president of the Com- 
pany " 

Has been informed that Bgram will take 
the place of Willard, who has resigned. 
Ward feels that he, himself should have 
this position. 
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